
 

National Institution for Human Rights expresses regret over the death of 

 a member of the security forces of the Ministry of Interior 

 

14 February 2014 

 

National Institution for Human Rights expresses its deep sadness and regret over 

the death of the policeman Abduwahid Alsayed Mohammad a security 

marshalling man of the Ministry of Interior and injuring a number of security 

men on Friday, February 14, 2014 as a result of the explosion occurred in Al Dair 

area during the performance of their duty to secure the roads and protect citizens 

and public and private property. 

National Institution for Human Rights also strongly deplores the illegal acts 

witnessed by the Kingdom of Bahrain during the last three days of cars 

detonation in densely populated places in the capital Manama and surrounding 

areas targeting the lives of security men and innocent people, destabilizing 

security and stability, terrorizing citizens and residents and threatening national 

peace and security. 

National Institution for Human Rights calls on the various civil society 

organizations to the necessity to take stances and unvarying and effective 

procedures to stop the illegal acts and stand firm in the face of these frivolous 

actions tampering the security of the homeland and the citizen, which contravene 

the values and principles of the Islamic religion, and all international norms, 

conventions, treaties and are alien to the Bahraini community known for its love, 

tolerance and rejection of violence and extremism. 



 

 

 

National Institution for Human Rights expresses its confidence in the efficiency 

of the security forces to counter the illegal actions that aim to promote violence 

and sow discord in the peaceful Bahraini society.  The confidence of the 

Institution extends to the awareness and vigilance of the people of the Kingdom 

of Bahrain and their adherence to national unity and renouncing terrorism in 

thought and practice. 

National Institution for Human Rights urges all parties to the reunion and to 

promote national unity and citizenship values and strengthen social cohesion 

and peaceful coexistence among the various Bahraini groups and sects. 

National Institution for Human Rights extends condolences and sympathy to the 

family of the policeman, praying to the Almighty to inspire his family patience 

and fortitude, and wish a speedy recovery to the injured in this tragic incident. 
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